
From: Lidia Hora  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 9:19 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel Energy Price Increase 

Good morning, 

I am writing today regarding Xcel Energy proposed rate increase. Although I understand rate increases 
are normal, nothing is normal of a 20% increase. This is not acceptable! I urge you to suspend the rate 
increase and hold a public hearing on this subject.  

Thank you for your time! 

Best regards, 

Lidia Hora 
 

Sioux Falls, SD 57110 




